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This is a report of the annual meeting 1992. The main issues, besides elections, approving the accounts and other 
annual matters, were:
- The regulations were changed by taking in a new section about cave safety.
- A statement with regard to cave conservation was decided.
- The cave conservation committee's mandate was prolonged and changed.
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